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Dear Friends,

Greetings! Hope these days of summer bring you times of rest and enjoyment. As you know, the
Sisters of Our Lady of Perpetual Help Convent pray in thanksgiving for your generosity every day
and remember your requests for prayer for your loved ones.

It was brought to our attention by the dedicated staff of OLPH Convent that the Sisters and
guests would benefit from having an electric steam table to keep meals warm while serving. The
Sisters maintain as much independence as
possible and with many using walkers, serving
themselves takes a bit longer these days. A
practical solution is to have the food kept at a
safe, warm temperature in a steam table during
the serving process instead of on electric heaters.
We have done some pricing on electric steam
tables and know that we can purchase one for

about $600.

In addition, we have had to increase the Wi-Fi
capability at the convent so that internet access can be achieved throughout the building. Often,
those coming in from home health agencies such as physical therapists were not able to do their
electronic charting. We are also looking into replacing some of the older computers at OLPH
Convent.

These are practical needs, but nonetheless, important to the quality of life at OLPH and we are
most grateful for all contributions.

There will be some construction underway shortly on the replacement of the bulkhead at OLPH
Convent property. We thank you for the assistance you have provided and continue to provide
with this project.

May these long warm summer days be a time of peace in your life and may you continue to
witness the gentle compassion of Jesus, Eternal and Incarnate Wisdom!

With gratitude,

Cochpins hestns, I

Sister Cathy Sheehan, D.W.

Provincial Leader



